SOCA

SERIOUS ORGANISED CRIME AGENCY

SAR ONLINE RE-BRANDING

The new National Crime Agency (NCA) will ‘go live’ on Monday 7™ October 2013. Please be
advised that ‘SAR Online’ will be re-branded ahead of this to reflect the new agency’s
identity.

The NCA will take over all responsibilities in relation to running the UK Financial Intelligence
Unit (UKFIU). It will build on the expertise and capabilities previously established by the
Serious Organised Crime Agency (SOCA).

Initially the ‘SAR Online’ changes will be limited to re-branding activity. There will be no
alterations to functionality or layout. Users will be able to access the website and their SAR
Online accounts as normal.

The ‘SAR Online’ site will be accessible via a link on the new NCA website
(www.nationalcrimeagency.gov.uk) which also goes live on the 7™ October 2013.

Alternatively, users can continue to access ‘SAR Online’ directly at
www.ukciu.gov.uk/saronline.aspx.
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